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Today, we are going to learn 
about being Safe on the 

Internet.



Here is Timon and Pumbaa to 
tell us more about being Safe.

Wild about Safety

https://youtu.be/M-njh8mFvVk


We go online for lots of reasons 
including:
• watching TV shows
• playing games
• watching online videos
• finding out things
• homework

The Internet can be lots of fun!

What is your favourite activity online? 



• Only use websites you know can be trusted. If 
you aren’t sure – ask an adult!

• Use websites that are for children as much as 
possible.

• Never give out your name or address! 

Remember if you aren’t sure about anything, 
always ask a grown up.



• Cartoon 

Let’s watch another E-Safety 
video 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=d5kW4pI_VQw


Some people use the Internet to bully 
others. This is called cyberbullying. 

• Don’t write unkind things about other people, or 
use nasty words. You can’t see the person – but it 
will still hurt them!

• Bullying is when a person tries on purpose to hurt 
another one, either in what they say or what they 
do. It usually happens more than once.



Here is a short cartoon to tell us more 
about keeping safe. 

Lee and Kim

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-nMUbHuffO8


What If You’re Upset?
The most important thing to remember is if you see something that upsets 

you, tell an adult. It might be a grown up you live with or a teacher at 
school. 

• They can help you to report the 
thing you saw. 

• They can talk to you and make 
you feel OK and they can help 
you to find a website that is 
better.


